

## **Outstanding Parent Award**

In memory of Gail Cardalico, this trophy is awarded to the individual who has shown the most involvement and support as a parent of a Pony Finals competitor.

We all know a great support team goes into every rider at Pony Finals. Do you know of a parent who goes above and beyond to support their young rider or barn mates? Write to us and let us know why you think this parent is deserving of this award! Preference will be given to the content of the information provided in the nomination rather than the number of nominations received for a particular parent. The parent must have a rider participating in the 2024 USEF Pony Finals presented by Marshall and Sterling in order to be eligible to receive this award.

## Nominations must be received no later than the completion of classes on Thursday, August 8th, 2024.

Send your nominations as well as contact information for the individual nominated via email to: ponyfinals@usef.org

This award will be presented on Saturday, August  $10^{th}$ . The winner will be notified no later than Friday, August  $9^{th}$ .